
March 2022  Black Ash Adventure Trail Results 
 

2022 Shoot Dates 
 

March 27th  April 24th  May 22nd  June 26th  July 24th   August 28th   Sept 25th  Oct 23rd 

 
 Class: 1  Centerfire Open Sights 
$$ 1 CARL SPARKS  22 
 2 JAMES BROWN  21 
 3 RICHARD L. SMITH JR. 17 
 4 TYLER LOCKTOSH 15 

 
 Class: 2  Centerfire Semi-Auto Optics 
$$ 1 Tim Hunter  19 
 2 JONAH McDONALD 12 

 
 Class: 3  Centerfire Semi-Auto 
$$ 1 BRET ADAMS  20 
 2 Tim Hunter  15 
 3 Lonnie Hannold  4 
 4 Michael Murphy 4 

 
 Class: 4  Centerfire Scope 
$$ 1 CARL SPARKS  24 
$$ 2 RICH WADDELL  22 
 3 CARL PELINO  16 
 4 EDWARD CURTIS 16 
 5 JOHN KLESZCZOWSKI 15 

 
 Class: 7  Pistol Cartridge Carbine PCC 
$$ 1 NATHAN HUNTER 25 
$$ 2 Tim Lusk  23 
 3 CARL PELINO  21 
 4 RICH WADDELL  21 
 5 Samuel DeSimone 19 
 6 Jerry Green  4 

 
 Class: 11  Rimfire Handgun Open Sights 
 1 SCOTT FRY  23 

 
 Class: 12  Rimfire Handgun Scope 
$$ 1 CARL SPARKS  25 
$$ 2 JD RECTOR  24 
$$ 3 DUANE KOLLER  23 
 4 Tim Hunter  23 
 5 JOHN KLESZCZOWSKI 20 
 6 CARL PELINO  19 
 7 CONRAD FRY  17 
 8 EDWARD CURTIS 15 
 9 JONAH McDONALD 15 
 10 EDGAR A. WINELAND 7 

 
 Class: 21  Rimfire Rifle Open Sights 
$$ 1 CARL PELINO  40 
 2 EDGAR A. WINELAND 27 

 
 Class: 22  Rimfire Rifle Scope 
$$ 1 BRET ADAMS  48 
$$ 2 TYLER LOCKTOSH 48 
$$ 3 SCOTT FRY  47 
$$ 4 Tim Hunter  44 
 5 CARL SPARKS  44 
 6 GARY WIANT  43 
 7 DUANE KOLLER  43 
 8 NATHAN COSGROVE 42 
 9 CARL PELINO  40 
 10 Samuel DeSimone 40 
 11 CONRAD FRY  35 
 12 JONAH McDONALD 32 
 13 EDGAR A. WINELAND 30 
 14 NATHAN HUNTER 30 
 15 Tim Lusk  21 
 
 Class: 28  Rimfire Rifle Golf Scope 
$$ 1 NATHAN COSGROVE 23 
 2 GARY WIANT  24  

 
This month the weather was a bit brisk even so 24 
folks came out and shot 51 competition rounds 
and had a great time.  We had two perfect 
scores this month.  One in Rimfire Handgun 
Scope and one in the new PPC Pistol Catridge 
Carbine class.  Great shooting Carl and Nate !! 
 
Sam and Jonah won the Door Prizes this month.  
Thanks to Tamarack Armory for their donation of 
the prizes. 
 
Just a note, please put your name on your score 
cards, it helps us confirm when we’re entering the 
scores that we are entering the score for the right 
person. 
 
See you April 24th for the next shoot. 
 
Be Safe, Your BAHAT Team 


